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SAFTA entry deadline extended to 14 July

The South African Film and Television Awards executive committee announced that the deadline for entries has been
extended to 14 July 2006. Newly appointed executive producer for the inaugural edition of the awards, Lebone Maema, has
urged local filmmakers, producers and broadcasters to submit their entries. Enter at: www.nfvf.co.za.
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